
From: Joe Santos  
Sent: March 21, 2018 1:14 PM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Cc: Jeff Shapiro  
Subject: Re: 5 Points Site - AT Developments 

 
Wendy,  
 
We request to speak to Council in opposition of the Electronic sign 
And laneway access.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Joseph L Santos 

 
On Mar 21, 2018, at 11:21 AM, Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> wrote: 

Council will be considering the recommendation of General Committee on Monday night. 
  
I assume that Mr. Santos will be speaking in opposition to the recommendation approved by General 
Committee.  If so, I would need correspondence indicating this. 
  
Wendy 
  
Wendy Cooke 
City Clerk/Director of Legislative and Court Services 
Legislative and Court Services Department 
Office: 705-739-4220 x4560  

 From: Jeff Shapiro  
Sent: March 21, 2018 9:26 AM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Cc: Joe Santos  
Subject: 5 Points Site - AT Developments 
  
Good morning Wendy. 
  
The Zoning By-law Amendment & Site Plan Conditions were in front of Council last Monday (see the 
attached). 
It is likely that this matter will be in front of Council again this Monday March 26th. 
Joseph Santos, the President of AT Developments, would like the opportunity to speak in front of 
Council if that is possible. 
Please confirm at your earliest convenience. 
  
Thanks. 
Jeff Shapiro 
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